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Caution urged on roads in vicinity of Pierce 
 Orofino, Idaho—Motorists traveling Pierce-Superior Road No. 250 or Red Cloud 

Ridge Road No. 5170 are encouraged to drive with caution and to expect to encounter 

heavy logging traffic over the next few weeks. 

 According to Clearwater National Forest Timber Contracting Officer Mark Craig, 

approximately 30 loads of logs per day will be hauled from the Gezel stewardship project 

beginning July 14.  The Gezel area is located approximately four miles southeast of 

Pierce. 

 Questions about the status of Forest Service roads in the area should be directed to 

the North Fork Ranger District at (208)476-4541. 
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